
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 4, 2016 Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s  

Catholic School 

 

OptionC 
Please remember to log on to 

OptionC to keep current with 

how your child is doing in 

school.  You can check 

grades, missing assignments, 

even your lunch account 

balance.  The teachers are 

using OptionC regularly to 

communicate with their 

classes and send home 

information.  If you are not 

checking up, you may miss 

something important. 

 

 

Pumpkin Patch 
On October 20, we will be 

taking a field trip to the 

pumpkin patch.  We want to 

extend a big St. Mary’s Thank 

You to the Home and School 

Association for sponsoring 

this trip.  We appreciate all the 

hard work and effort that goes 

into raising the funds for us to 

have these special treats! 

Happy Birthday to: 

 

Oct. 3 – Julia McGovern 

Oct. 9 – Mrs. Lee 

St. Mary’s School 

715-453-3542 

Insert class website link here 

Faith, Knowledge, Service, Leadership 

Notes from the Principal: 
Calendar Changes: 

The 4th Grade field trip to Treehaven has been 

rescheduled to Thursday, Oct. 13.  Due to this change, 

we had to reschedule our 4th and 5th grade Parent Lunch 

to Tuesday, Oct. 25.  Please make note of this change in 

your calendars. 

Menu change: 

Thursday Oct. 13, Tacos 

Tuesday, Oct. 25, Turkey, Potatoes, & Gravy 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Oct. 5 – Mass, Gr. 4/5 Library 

Oct. 7 – 1st Friday Mass 

Oct. 12 – Mass 

                 Fire Prevention Day 

Oct. 13 – 4th Grade to Treehaven 

                 SEAC meeting, 5:30 

Oct. 20 – Pumpkin Patch Trip 

Oct. 21 – Picture Day 

 
 


